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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/04/2024  18:19:542023/5344/P INT KMontel Hello, we have never received a letter about this application, not was the planning notice erected before 

school holidays, which started 15th March.

Further, I am in receipt of Camden planning alerts. While I have the email alert from 28th February and 13th 

March, the one of 6th March is missing. I believe therefore that not sufficient notice has been advertised by 

Camden counsel.

Thanks
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